
From: 
Sent: 

To: 

Subject: 

Hello Harry, 

Lutenski, Leigh (ECN) <leigh.lutenski@sfgov.org> 

Wednesday, May 20, 2020 3:44 PM 

Harry Bernstein <riquerique@yahoo.com>; ECN, BalboaReservoirCompliance (ECN) 
<balboareservoircompliance.ecn@sf gov. org> 

Re: your reference to proposed negotiations 

Thanks for your participation in the CAC meeting this past Monday. Per your inquiry below, the Access Easement 

Agreement is a 2012 document between the City and College that allowed for road improvements on both City and 

College property along the Lee and North alignments. We are updating the agreement in order to conform the road 

alignments with the proposed layouts for the reconstructed Lee Ave and North Road (although the North Road location is 

TBD). 

Hope that helps, Leigh 

Leigh Lutenski 

Office of Economic and Workforce Development 
(415) 554-6679 
leigh.lutenski@sfgov.org 

From: Harry Bernstein <riquerique@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Sunday, May 17, 2020 3:15 PM 
To: Lutenski, Leigh (ECN) <leigh.lutenski@sfgov.org> 
Subject: your reference to proposed negotiations 

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources. 

afternoon. 

I fear that I am impinging on your Sunday, so this can wait until the workday begins if you prefer. 

I saw your name associated with a comment that the College is being asked to modify or renegotiate the Access Easement 
Agreement. Could you explain what this is about and what the objectives for this change would be? Is this an internal issue 
within the College itself, or does it pertain to the College's connections to other entities or organizations? 

Thank you. 

Harry Bernstein 


